
 
 

 
Faculty of Engineering, Computing and 

Mathematics, UWA 
 

           

The Indian Postgraduate students present 

                         
 
 

   
 

The Indian Festival of Lights 
 

On behalf of Professor Hema Sharda, we cordially invite all the staff and 
postgraduate students of the Faculty of Engineering, Computing and 

Mathematics to the first DIWALI celebrations at the School of Electrical, 
Electronic & Computer Engineering. 

 
 

Tuesday 30th October                 
School of EECE                          
Ground Floor Veranda  
5 PM onwards 

Preferred dress code: Indian 
(Prizes for the best Indian dressed 
female and male) 
 

 Variety of Indian food will be available 
at affordable price. 

 
RSVP by Sunday 28th October 

E-mail: benita.hube@uwa.edu.au
Ph: 6488 1603 
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